
 
 
 
 
 
Date: October 18, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No.  923 
Re:  Closure of Sacramento Ramp, Effective November 30, 2007 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain announces the closure of our Sacramento, CA ramp. 
  
Effective November 30, 2007, Pacer Stacktrain will no longer offer service to or from our 
Sacramento ramp.  
  
Due to this change, please note: 

• The final day to tender Westbound loads destined to the Sacramento ramp is Tuesday, 
November 20th. 

• The final day to tender Eastbound loads, or to pick-up or return empty equipment at the 
Sacramento ramp is Friday, November 30th. 

• Any empty equipment not returned to the Sacramento ramp by November 30th will need 
to be returned to the Stockton container yard. Existing per diem rules will still apply. 

Customers currently using the Sacramento ramp service are encouraged to work with their Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative to answer any questions regarding 
this transition. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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